
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: January 13, 2023 

Subject: Periodontal Services Referrals to Howard University College of Dentistry 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) is collaborating with the Howard University College of Dentistry 
(HUCD) to provide periodontal services for the AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Provider Network. 
 
HUCD is requiring referring network dental providers to use the attached form to make your referrals. Please 
direct any questions to the HUCD Referrals Coordinator at 202-806-0224 or email 
bisondentalcare@howard.edu.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or the 
Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 
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